
 

Michael Mattocks 

 

 

 

April 21, 2025 

 

 

Dear WSBA Criminal Law Section Executive Committee and Section Chair Tracey Munger: 

 

I have been serving on the Criminal Law Section Executive Committee since October of 2024, as an at-large 

member representing the defense. The position I am in is up for re-election. I have enjoyed the chance to get 

more involved in the criminal section, and would like to continue working on this committee. I believe my 

experience makes me a good fit: I have been representing criminal defendants since 2011. I have been a public 

defender for six and a half of those years. First in Minnesota, handling a mix of felony and non-felony work, 

and the past two in Washington, in district court. Before being a public defender I worked at a small, general-

practice law firm where part of my work was criminal cases. 

 

Sincerely, 
 

 

Michael Mattocks, WSBA # 60302 


